
 
 
 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 ANNUAL BUDGET HEARING 
 
 GREENVILLE FIRE DISTRICT 
 711 CENTRAL PARK AVE. 
 SCARSDALE, N.Y. 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Proposed 2025 Budget of the 

Greenville Fire District, Town of Greenburgh, Westchester County, New 

York will be presented by its Board of Fire Commissioners.   

A Public Hearing will be held at 6:30 P.M. at Fire District Headquarters, 711 

Central Park Avenue, Scarsdale, N.Y. in the Town of Greenburgh, State of 

New York, on the 14th Day of October 2024.  The purpose of this hearing is 

to allow any person to be heard in favor of or against the proposed budget 

as it is submitted, or for or against any item or items contained in the 

proposed budget, and hearing all persons interested in the subject 

concerning same. 

A copy of the proposed budget is available on the internet at Greenville Fire 

District’s website, www.fdgreenville.com, or at District Headquarters, 711 

Central Park Avenue, Scarsdale, N.Y. where it may be inspected by any 

interested person.    

        By order of the 
Board of Fire Commissioners 
Greenville Fire District 
Westchester County, New York 
Jennifer L. DiMartino 
Fire District Secretary 
September 26, 2024 

http://www.fdgreenville.com/

